
Our children fill me with pride each and every day. On Tuesday a group
of children represented us in a friendly football match against our

sister school Ebor Gardens. Again they surprised us with their talent,
sportsmanship and pride they have when representing our school in
an extracurricular activity. With a 1-all draw they did VPA proud and

are setting the way for competitions this year. We are looking
forward to much more fun and games like this as the year progresses.

Well done to the Team!

Like and follow us on Facebook 

Well-done to RCW and 6LP
who will be spending next

week with Biscuit Bear!
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ATTENDANCE
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SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS  91.48%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL
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 return back on Monday
4th November.

 return back on Monday
4th November.

That’s the end of eight marvellous weeks of learning and fun. The
children and staff alike have worked incredibly hard to settle into their

new classes and enjoy a lot of new learning. Next half term, will be
another busy one with a range of key events such as Anti-Bullying Week,

Children in Need and Armistice. Then of course we will have some
productions and Christmas festivities galore! Have a safe and restful

half term. 

Big Thank you!!!
VPA would like to give a huge thank you to

St Vincents, on behalf of our community and
families for their generous food donation

to our VPA pantry. Helping ensure no family
goes hungry over the half-term holidays.

Just some of the haul we
received!

https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds
https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds








PARENT/CARER  WORKSHOPS

2.15pm - 3pm in the School Hall

2:15-3pm in the School Hall with Mrs Kingdon

2:15-3pm in the School Hall

2:15-3pm in the School Hall with Mr Hobson

2pm in the School Hall with your child/ren

9am in the School Hall

Incredible Years Programme ‘A course to help families in skills to promote social and
emotional skills as well as positive behavioural and academic outcomes.

Toddler Play and drop ins - Tea and a Natter

Parent/Carer course to support parents with Autistic children

Parent/Carer course to help children who struggle with sleep

Support for well-being and mental health

OCT
22

OCT
16

NOV
05

OCT
11

INTERNET SAFETY - HOW TO SUPPORT YOUR CHILD 

EARLY MATHS - HOW WE TEACH NUMBER

FAMILY HALLOWEEN CRAFT 

SEND DROP IN WITH THE SENCO

PHONICS WORKSHOP - EYFS/KS1

OCT
23

VICTORIA SPECIAL NEEDS OFFER

OCT
21

Sign up via Arbor from Tuesday 1st October! 


